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April 24, 2023

Dear Passaic Valley School Community,

Next week a production company will be filming at Passaic Valley High School.

We do not anticipate any major disruptions, but the filming will last approximately two weeks. During
this time, you may notice an increase in cars and trucks on campus. Filming will also take place during
the school day, but it will not interfere with our academic programs.

Thank you for your understanding.

Educationally yours,

Bracken Healy, Ed.D.
Superintendent

www.pvrhs.org


